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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
  501 Delta Avenue  Marysville, WA 98270 

(360) 363-8000  
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: March 27, 2023 

TO: Kacey Simon, Civil Plan Review 

FROM: Emily Morgan, Senior Planner 

RE: Colvin PRD – Civil Review 2 - (PA22-015; G22-0051) 

CC: Chris Holland, Planning Manager 

Ken McIntyre, PE, Assistant City Engineer 

 

The Planning Division has reviewed the revised application materials for the above referenced projects, 
and has the following comments:  

1. Planning staff has no further comments on the civil construction plans. However, prior to approval 
and issuance of the civil construction plan permit, a final landscaping plan must be provided for 
planning review and approval. 

If you have any questions regarding the comments outlined above, please contact me at 360.363.8216, 
or by e-mail at emorgan@marysvillewa.gov.  
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